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Our Annual Club Christmas Luncheon-----Questions and Answers. 
 
Who was at the meeting?   Members and guests, including Maria, Anne, Rick, 
Ann and Dennis, Emmet and Ruth, Dal and Lorna, Ben, Bob R, Marypat, 
Dave, and Bob F. 
 
Was the Christmas buffet good?  Definitely yes, with slices of turkey white 
meat, mashed potatoes, dressing, green beans, cranberry sauce and pecan 
pie.  A complete and delicious meal! 
 
Was there entertainment at the meeting?  There sure was!  Five flute players 
from East High School played Christmas carols while we ate.  The flutists 
played for more than half an hour, including most of the familiar carols.  Bob 
Rowan remarked that the only Christmas song they didn’t play was “Grandma 
Got Run Over By A Reindeer.”  After their performance, the flutists were 
treated to the buffet meal. 
 
Did we sing any songs?   No, we didn’t want to embarrass ourselves in front 
of those good flute players. 
 
Were there any Happy Dollars?  No, we were all just happy to hear the flute 
music and enjoy the discussions at our tables. 
 

 



 

Do we have another Christmas (Holiday) party coming up?  Indeed we do. 
Monday December 16th we will host our annual party with the Nicolet School 
third grade students----70 of them---at the Riverside Ballroom.  The students 
will arrive by bus at 10:45  and lunch will be served at 11:00 a.m.  After lunch 
there will be a bingo game and presents for the kids.  If you can help set up 
for the event, you could arrive at the Riverside Ballroom at 10:30.  Anne Van 
Ess has made the arrangements for this event in her usual stellar manner. 
 
Will there be any additional Monday noon meetings during December?  Of 
course there will be.  On Monday the 23rd several Key Club students from 
Southwest High School will have lunch with us and tell us about their club 
activities.  And on Monday December 30th we will have our annual year-end 
round table meeting to review all of our extraordinary events and activities 
during 2019.   You won’t want to miss this meeting! 
 
Have you made your list for Santa Claus?  I don’t know whether you have or 
not, but I have asked Santa for a fat checking account and a flat stomach. 
And I asked him not to mix up the two requests as he did last year. 
 
Who is the author of this newsletter?   Several years ago it was suggested 
that the Newsletter writer should be identified each week.  So, along with my 
co-writers Rick Satterlee and Bob Rowan who take turns on alternate months, 
this is Bob Fahres. 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 


